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President Dennis Reedy called the
meeting to order at 6:45 AM..

Al Ferrell gave the invocation.

We recited the Pledge of Alliegence.

BEN BROWER:  Please keep Shirley
Brower and family in your prayers.
Services for Ben: Visitation will be
Tuesday from 4:00 – 6:00 at Davidson
Funeral Home.  Services will be at First
Lutheran Church, Wednesday at 11:00
and burial will be at Salem Lutheran
Church, Axtell, Kansas at 3:00 pm.

February 14th , 2017: Dustin Nichols
Emergency Management.  Dustin passed
out a map of Kansas showing all the
counties for us to be able to see where
the emergencies are located in Kansas.
www.ksready.gov .   One of the most
costly emergencies is floods.  Items to
include in a basic emergency:  Water, 1
gal per person/per day for at least 3 days
for drinking and sanitation; food,
battery-powered radio of a NOAA water
radio and extra batteries; flashlight; 1st

aid kid; whistle to signal for help; dust
mask for filters contaminated air; moist
towelettes, garbage bags; wrench or
pliers to turn off utilities; can opener;
prescription medications; glasses infant
food, pet food and water; cash;  change
of clothing and shoes; fire extinguisher;
matches in a waterproof
container; activities for
children; paper and pencil;
plastic utensils, plates, cups,
paper towels.

Student of the Month:  Madison Russell;
Student Bank; Marching Band;
Percussion. Plans on attending Colorado
State University.  Evon’s mother Evon.

February 18th , 2017:  Pancake Feed at
Logan Elementary School  8am – 1pm.
Note we’ve changed starting time to
8am.  Plan on helping pick up on Friday
and setting up on Saturday morning.
We need workers.

February 21st , 2017:   Mike Kagay D.A.

April 22nd,, 2017:  2nd Annual Trap Shoot
10:00 am – 2:00 pm at Shawnee County
Hunter Education Facility & Shooting
Range, east side of Shawnee State
Fishing Lake.  $25 for 50 clays – Men’s
& Women’s Divisions.  $15 for up to 50
clays – Novice Division.  Raffle:  12
gauge shotgun.  $10/ticket – only 250
tickets printed!  Plan on selling at least 1
book!

Thank you to Eric Showwalter for
painting and getting John Deere riding
mower running.

Drawings this week:
Tickets:  Charlie Galligher
Progressive:  Frank Henderson

PRESIDENT’S QUOTE:

There is nothing so
strong or safe in an
emergency of life as the
simple truth.  Charles
Dickens

Closed with the
OPTIMIST CREED.

Celebrating over 50 years of service to Youth & North Topeka!
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Meetings: Every
Tuesday 6:45 AM

720 NW 50th St, Topeka



Registration is now open for Sunrise
Optimist Summer Ball programs!

Baseball - Softball - Tee-ball

All registrations for baseball/softball/tee-ball
will be handled ONLINE.

Forms will not be sent home from school
with students.

Registration is now open! Go to:
http://www.playsunrise.org

Hurry! Registration closes Saturday, April 22nd!

Please like our Facebook page:
http://www.facebook.com/srosummerball/ to stay
abreast of current events and communications about
the program.

Questions - comments, contact us at:
srosummerball@gmail.com


